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As an inside salesperson working at a small group of weekly
community newspapers selling classified advertising, largely to
private households, I've been extremely inconvenienced by the
Do Not Call registry since its beginning, in terms of loss of
revenue as well as the extra demands on my at-work time.
The new ruling for monthly updating of the list upsets me

even further. I'm thinking it' s totally unnecessary and
particularly for a small business such as the one that I am
employed by, the cost & labour would prove quite harmful to
us.
My loss of revenue has been very, very significant and a lot of

my call-in customers actually ARE on the registry and I'd
never have gotten those accounts if THEY hadn t called ME. I
really don t feel newspapers should be considered
telemarketing . Customers sure don , from what I'm told.
I myself am NOT on the registry & I refuse to change that.

I'm not so selfish , spiteful & spoiled that I cause innocent
people to lose income, jobs & even their businesses that they
worked hard to build up, justbecausel' ni too much of a
princess to be INCONVEEEEEENIENCED. Goodness... I
thought the powers that be are wanting to IMPROVE the
economy.
Thanks for listening.
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